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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 10 Upcoming Science Mock Examinations – Important Information 
 
I am writing to inform you that your child will soon be sitting important Science mock 
examinations.  These exams are a crucial opportunity for students to demonstrate their 
progress and prepare thoroughly for their final GCSEs.  These mocks will be used to decide 
Science sets and tiers for Year 11 so have an impact on final outcomes for students. 
 
A full timetable for the mocks will be sent out shortly and will also be put on the website, but 
in the meantime, we want to ensure all students use the upcoming half-term 
break productively. 
 
It is imperative that students use this time to revise and to support this we have provided 
access to a comprehensive package of revision materials via the student SharePoint platform 
(Student Out).  All students have received a link to this material and should be encouraged to 
make full use of it.  There are mind maps, knowledge organisers, past questions and links to 
videos about all the required practicals students need to recall in the exam. 
 
Following the half-term break, intervention sessions will be provided for students who have 
had temporary teaching staff, to ensure any gaps in learning are addressed. 
 
In addition, we are running weekly revision sessions which all students are expected to attend: 
 

• Chemistry – Mondays after school 

• Physics – Wednesdays at lunchtime 

• Biology – Fridays after school 
 
These sessions will continue right up to the end of Year 11.  Please support us by encouraging 
your child to attend these sessions and to engage fully with the revision resources provided.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Daniel Cox 
Director of Learning for Science 
 


